
 

About the Project: 
The North Texas Tollway Authority (NTTA) is proposing to extend the 360 Tollway southward, connecting 
United States Highway (US) 287 to US 67 within Ellis and Johnson Counties. This extension would be on new 
location and traverse approximately 8 miles. The project study area includes the municipalities of Grand Prairie, 
Mansfield, Midlothian and Venus plus portions of Ellis and Johnson Counties. 

NTTA will host a Public Meeting: 
Venus Middle School Gym 
1 Bulldog Drive 
Venus, Texas 76084 

Time:  
Wednesday, October 23, 2024  
from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Online: 
https://www.ntta.org/360-tollway 
Materials available October 23, 2024, 
at 5:30 p.m. 

Contact: 
Craig Hancock, P.E.  
Email:  chancock@ntta.org 

Parking: 
No admission or parking fees will be 
charged. This is a free event.  

Directions: 
 Traveling westbound on 8th Street, turn 

right onto Bulldog Drive and then turn left 
into parking lot. 

 Traveling southbound on Main Street, turn 
left onto 8th Street, turn right onto Bulldog 
Drive and then turn left into parking lot. 

Have any project-related questions? Let’s connect:        
469-608-6880 or progressNTTA@ntta.org 
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